
WINTER 2023 

ARCH is excited to attend the LeadingAge Leadership 
Summit in Washington, D.C.  

We look forward to connecting in-person with 
industry leaders and provider organizations. 

The conference concludes with Congressional Hill 
visits affording opportunities to address key 
messages to lawmakers.  

The team celebrated another successful year by 
dining together at one of the first Senior 
Construction Administrator’s project locations.  

We rang in the New Year toasting our team and 
excited for the projects in the upcoming year.  

Broadmead’s multi-phase repositioning project 
includes a new entry, updated commons, renovated 
health care spaces and a reimaged Center of 
Wellness.  The site continues to bloom with 
construction activity as the expansion and renovation 
to the existing Community Center building moves 
towards completion this Spring.  ARCH served as the 
Development Advisor from initial planning through 
construction.  
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